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Subject: Completion of Work Funded by GCPF Grant

On February 25, 2004, the Commission awarded a Grade Crossing Protective
Fund Grant of up to $6,500 to Yakima County in Docket TR-021698. Use of the
funds was limited to upgrading train detection circuitry at the SR-97 grade
crossing in Yakima County.

On May 23, 2005, Yakima County submitted a request for reimbursement for
work pursuant to the Commission Order in TR-021698. Commission Staff
verified that the project was completed according to the conditions of the order
approving the grant.

The attached expenditure summary indicates that the total cost of the
installations is $8,523.20. The grant in TR-0201698 covers 60% of the total up to
$6,500. Accordingly, Yakima County should be reimbursed a total amount of
$5,113.92.



